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Serving Aberdeenshire from mountain to sea- the very best of Scotland 

 

Thursday 31st March 2022 
 
Dear Families 
 
Silver Cloud 
I would like to draw your attention to two new online courses for parents and carers which 
are designed to help support children and teens who are anxious.  The approaches 
discussed are evidence based and known to help support children and young people who 
are struggling with anxiety. 
 
Both courses are available right here: 
 
Silvercloud – supporting a Child or Young Person 
https://cypgrampian.silvercloudhealth.com/signup/  
ACCESS CODE: Grampian 
 
There are two modules (one for children and one for teens) and if you wish to access both 
then simply choose a different username for each module. 
 
Enterprise:  Skills for Learning, Life and Work 
We are coming to the close of another very busy and productive term in our school.  Over 
the past few weeks our whole school has engaged in an enterprise project as part of our 
commitment to Developing our Young Workforce.  We aim to support our children to 
develop a range of skills and attributes in addition to the acquisition of knowledge to 
enable them to fulfil their potential.   
 
Our children need the skills to cope with change, as well as to take advantage of change 
and create it for themselves.  In recent educational research, the skills required to achieve 
this have been classified under the three headings below.  Our Enterprise has provided 
our pupils with many opportunities to develop all of these skills and I thank you sincerely 
for supporting us with this important work. 

http://laurencekirk.aberdeenshire.sch.uk/
https://cypgrampian.silvercloudhealth.com/signup/


 

 
 
We would like to thank you all for your support by gifting each family with a lovely bunch of 
spring daffodils.  Daffodils are a symbol of happiness and positivity and these are the 
exact thoughts that we wish to send your way!  Thank you to Mrs Clark in the Office and 
our friends at Grampian Growers for supporting us with this gesture.   
 

 
 
Crossing Patrol Reminder 
As previously mentioned, there will be no crossing patroller on the High Street for at least 
the first two weeks back after the holidays. 
 
Dates Reminder 
School finishes on Friday 1st April at 3:15pm and is closed for the Easter holidays to school 
pupils and term-time Nursery pupils, and re-opens on Monday 18th April.   
 
For our Nursery families who are all year, Nursery is closed on Friday 15th April. 
 
I hope you all have a lovely break and look forward to the final term of the year and all the 
opportunities it will bring. 
 
Kindest Regards 
 
Jill Smith  
Head Teacher 
 


